
Looking ahead 

Monday 30th June - Recording of Year 2 Leavers DVD and taking Photographs 

Tuesday 1st July - Sports Afternoon – Letter previously sent to parents, spare letters in the school office 

Monday 7th July - Nursery Trip to Ruff n Tumble 

Tuesday 8th July - Whole School Trip to Adventure Valley 

 

  

 

  

Congratulations to this week’s achievers: 

Awards for week ending 27-06-2025 

 Kindness 
Pupil of the 

week 

Learner of the 

week 

Class 

1 

Rowan 

Wilson 

Ruby-Beau 

Ellison-Tray 

Hallie-Mae 

Exley 

Class 

2 

River 

Fagan 

Adah 

Mortimer 

Jaxon 

Bedford 

Class 

3 

Braxton 

Boughey 

Yasin 

Amiri 

Amelia 

Jary 

Class 

4 

Zofia 

Russ 

George 

Howard 

Ollie-Ray 

Slack 

Class 

5 

Imogen 

Jameson 

Tigerlilly 

Richardson 
Whole Class 

Class 

6 

Rudy 

Wanless 

Harry 

Roderick 

Ailsa 

Haley 

 
Attendance 
Classes attendance this week:  

1st Class 2       94% 2nd Class 4      94% 
3rd Class 5       94% 4th Class 6      93% 
5th Class 1       92% 6th Class 3      90% 

 

***  Whole School – 93.3%  ** 
 

 
 

 
 

 

27th June 2025 – Weekly Newsletter 

 

Sports Day – Tuesday 1st July 

We’re looking forward to our annual Sports Day on Tuesday 1st 

July! Each year group will take part in a range of fun races, 

including relays, egg and spoon, sack races—and even races for 

parents! 

Please make sure children come in their PE kit and trainers. 

Families are warmly invited to attend. Please refer to the letter sent 

home for your child’s scheduled time slot. Once your child’s races 

are finished, you’re welcome to take them home if you wish. 

Let’s enjoy a fun and active afternoon together! 

Final Weeks of Term – Full of Exciting Events! 

As we approach the end of term, we have a busy and exciting few 

weeks ahead! There will be a range of special events taking place, 

including: 

- Graduation celebrations 

- Leavers’ concerts 

- Leavers’ parties 

- School trips 

These are wonderful opportunities for the children to celebrate their 

achievements and make lasting memories. 

Please keep a close eye on Arbor messages for details and updates 

about each event. If you’re unsure about anything, feel free to call 

the school office—we’re happy to help! 

Let’s make the last few weeks of term truly special! 

 A Busy Week at School! 

It’s been a packed and exciting week for everyone at school! Year 1 

and Year 2 enjoyed a fascinating visit to the Bible Exhibition, where 

they explored stories and artefacts in a fun and interactive way. 

• Year 2 also had the chance to visit the Faith Museum, deepening 

their understanding of different beliefs and traditions. 

• Meanwhile, Reception have been busy preparing for a very special 

event—a wedding celebration as part of their learning about 

special occasions! 

It’s been wonderful to see the children so engaged and enthusiastic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send in your raffle prize donations as soon as possible so we can prepare for the Summer Raffle. Thank you! 

Nurture Experience Respect Community 
 

Lucky Reading Stars 

Husna Rahime Hallie-Mae Exley 

Charlie Penberthy-Barq Lea Gourde 

Immanuel Rani Shino Elijah Walton 

Edith Brazier-Fox Aiden Cullen 

Henry Roe Matilda Wilkinson-Miller 

Delilah Jensen Amy Dickinson 

Daniella Orji Ava Shaw 

Kassius Dodds Phoebe Tyrie 

Josh Hanson Erin Farnell 

  

 

 



 


